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Monday 11 January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

As mentioned in our email to you on Friday we have made the decision to provide you with 

supermarket vouchers to spend, rather than issue food parcels. These will be issued using the 

system that provided the vouchers over the Christmas holidays. 

You will be offered one £15 voucher per child per week to spend on food, except for the first 

voucher which will be for the value of £25 per child to cover this first week of term. Vouchers will be 

redeemable at the following supermarkets; 

● Asda, Tesco, Aldi, Iceland, Sainsbury’s, Morrisons, McColl’s and Waitrose.  

Please note that vouchers must be spent on food to feed your children and must be used by your 

household only.  

You will receive an email (from: noreply@schoolvouchers.com)/text (from: Vouchers)  about this, with 

instructions as to how to download your vouchers (this information is also attached). 

Vouchers will be issued on the following dates up to February half term: 

• Monday 11th January 2021 - £25 per child 

• Monday 18th January 2021 - £15 per child 

• Monday 25th January 20201 - £15 per child 

• Monday 1st February 2021 - £15 per child 

• Monday 8th February 2021 - £15 per child 
 

If you encounter any problems with your voucher please contact finance@thebourneacademy.com  

Kind regards 

 

Catherine Turner 
Business Director 
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